
R E S P E C T  E N D E A V O U R  A C H I E V E M E N T  P R I D E  
 

 

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL SUPERVISION PARENT NOTIFICATION  

Student safety at Yarra Hills Secondary College is our highest priority and the safe and 
appropriate supervision of students is an important element of our duty of care to students. Part of 
this duty is ensuring parents and students are aware of our student supervision arrangements 
before and after school.  

 

Mooroolbark campus 
Before school: Before school, our bus area is supervised for bus arrivals (8.30-8.45am). Campus 
grounds are broadly supervised from 8.50am until the start of classes (9am). 

After school: Our bus area is supervised until 3.30pm. Otherwise, campus grounds are not 
formally supervised after dismissal time (3.10pm). 

 

Mt Evelyn campus 
Before school: Before school, our bus area is supervised for bus arrivals (8.00 – 8.25am). 
Campus grounds are broadly supervised from 8.50am until the start of classes (9am). 

After school: Our bus area is supervised after school from dismissal time (3.10pm) until the last 
bus departs, which is typically around 3.45pm. Otherwise, campus grounds are not formally 
supervised after dismissal time (3.10pm). 

 

Parents/carers are requested to ensure that students do not attend school outside of these 
supervised times unless they are attending such a before/after program or activity i.e. band 
rehearsal).  

Families can contact either campus office for a copy of our school’s Yard Duty and Supervision 
Policy on 9839 8800 / 9735 3576. This policy includes Yarra Hills Secondary College‘s student 
supervision arrangements across the school day, including before and after school. Families are 
encouraged to contact the campus principal of their child’s respective campus if you would like any 
further information about our student supervision arrangements. 

 

 


